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				On the Road






		Dear Members of Trinity:
“Has it been two years already?”
We have the privilege of joining 5,000 other Cru staff in Colorado for our national conference. In the past this has been a strategic time of setting organizational goals, honing our focus as missionaries, needed training, powerful worship, reconnecting with old friends and more.
As a conference we are praying to the LORD, 
Mold our hearts to be one with your heart.
Multiply our lives through others.
Mobilize laborers through our prayers and missionary work.

Then he said to his disciples, “The harvest is plentiful but the workers are few. Ask the LORD of the harvest, therefore, to send out workers into his harvest field.” 
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			steven.ose@cru.org • 612-419-8050 
16225 Tonkaway Rd., Minnetonka, MN 55345 
We are responsible for raising 100% of our financial support. 
To partner with us, please visit https://give.cru.org/0509499
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